[image: ]
Program Directors Committee Meeting Summary                                                                                                                                                                   Thursday, December 13, 2012                                                              



1. Ginnie Whisman, Susan Arnoczky and Brent Baer, DODD presented information and answered questions on the IAF re-basing process (handout). Some highlights include:  
DODD will not be conducting any day program observations. They will observe one mealtime and one med pass. They want to find the information necessary to complete the assessment so that it truly reflects resident need. They may ask for additional information or clarification on some items. There will be dialogue, but not negotiation. DODD staff have been trained on the IAF, but have no information about how scoring relates to funding. Nor do they know which questions are the trigger questions. There will be a 2 week notice of DODD’s arrival. Weather may dictate a shorter notification period, but they will be flexible and work with the provider to find the best time for the facility. They will reschedule if Medicaid surveyors arrive during the IAF work. If an agency has one QIDP covering scattered sites, let DODD know so that they can schedule in a way that works for your staff. One Q cannot be in 2 places. The official assessment period will be the three months prior to DODD’s arrival date. They may ask for information going back 12 months in some situations. The agency will be provided the score sheets at exit. They may make copies to keep. The official letter from DODD will be sent from Debbie Jenkins following the exit. It is after receipt of this letter that an agency may file for reconsideration. If at any time during the review, you feel like there are issues (it’s getting off track) call Ginnie, Susan or Brent. (contact information in handout.)

2. Quick Updates: 
Money Management: DODD is re-convening the rule writing process. They have reviewed our documents and are supportive of the direction. The Money Management work group will be selecting representatives for this group later today.
QA:  The QA and Provider Compliance rules were shared (handout). There is a hearing on January 7. Please get any feedback to Anita or Jeff. The next step with QA is to incorporate nursing QA’s into Compliance reviews. OPRA and DODD have had the first meeting on this. DODD is evaluating statute changes necessary for this to occur.
ODH/DODD Streamlining:  (handout) ODH and DODD are holding a “Table Top” exercise to determine how to efficiently conduct surveys. The goal of this exercise is to have both agencies conduct the survey, with each taking a different focus. There will be one exit, one POC and one follow up.
Clinical Coordination Concept Paper: This has been reviewed by DODD. They don’t feel they can get the support of JFS and are examining other approved CMS services for an alternative approach.

3. Surveys: The committee reports that surveyors are arriving much later than expected and are asking for much more detailed POC’s. They are not scheduling follow up visits.

4. Future Meeting Topics: Chuck Davis, DODD will be attending our January meeting to discuss the new MUI rule.



The Next Program Directors meeting will be on January 10th
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